
Letter from the Chef 

Summer 2019 is over, but you wouldn’t know it by the heat and humidity that keeps hanging 

on! 

The garden boxes I built worked well! Like I said before, they didn’t cost much, it’s just the time 

to build them. The amount of time and money I saved on watering and weeding the garden was 

huge! Here are some fruits of my labor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to our regular guests that came this summer and welcome to the new people that 

found us.  

I am just in awe by the comments from you. It is not the first time I have heard, “This has to be 

the best meal I have ever had” or “This is the best meal I have had in a long time.” I can tell they 

mean it, and this makes me feel good that what I do gives people pleasure.  Another fun story, 

we had a couple that just happened to find us as they where making their way from the airport 

to home (In the Springfield area, that’s a story for another time), but they were returning home 

from a 2 week trip in Europe…..and they even commented “this was excellent, the meal was as 

good or better than they had on their trip!” 

Speaking of traveling abroad, are you ready for some German Food? 

Watch for Wednesday’s in October, we will feature some of my favorite meals on October 2 

and October 9. I will post menus soon, send your menu request ASAP! Items I am planning are 

Schnitzels, Brats, Cabbage, Strudel and German Beers! 

Also, let me know what you want to see on the menus this fall.  

Get a group together and we can open during the week: Breakfast, Lunch, Happy hour, Dinner!  

Thank you all for your support now and for the past 6 years. Eat well and enjoy the company 

around you! 

Chef and Owner, Elements Restaurant 

  
 


